- President Ivelaw Gibson
- Vice President David Yeager
- Secretary Nancy Jackson
- Treasurer Amy Deering
- Board Member Fred Wood

It was suggested by David Yeager that **Pattie Guerriero** be an **alternate board member** pending a check of the DCR's and By-Laws.

It was noted that this is an **Interim Board** with a new Board being elected in October 2007.

Ivelaw Gibson spoke briefly about homeowner trust and he thanked everyone for putting their trust in him.

A Motion was made by Fred Wood to adjourn the meeting and seconded by Nancy Jackson.

The Meeting was adjourned at 8:10 PM.

Respectfully submitted, Nancy Jackson, Secretary